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November 27, 2013
DW 13-126, Pennichuck East Utility

I want to continue to protest strongly ANY rate increase for water charges by Pennichuck. Our
water bills in Locke Lake Colony are excessive right now and any further increases will lower
property values and be a continued hardship on the consumers. If this increase is allowed, where
will it stop? We wont be able to afford to get water and because of Association rules, we are not
allowed to have our own wells, so we are at their mercy!

Please inform the members of the Public Utilities Commission to STOP this increase and not
allow any further increases! In my opinion, the rates should be LOWERED if anything!
Thank you,

Dorothy A. Hart
1281 Suncook Valley Road
Center Barnstead, NH 03225
Phone: 603-776-6007
Email: Smokicee~gmail.com


